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In the fall I was traveling to eastern Oregon and I couldn't help but notice how all the 

windmills stood still, or were not working. Wind energy is unreliable.  

 

The environmental impacts on whales and other sea life are unrealized. Over 300 

whales washed up on the eastern seaboard when these offshore windmill units wer 

being installed. Vote NO on this bill.  


